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December 19, 2013 
 
       
Robin Magee 
466 Marshall Ave, Unit 2 
Saint Paul MN 55102 
 
VIA US MAIL 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 466 Marshall Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Magee: 
 
This is to confirm that the above-referenced matter is rescheduled to Tuesday, January 7, 2014 
at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  Please note that this will be your last 
request to reschedule.   
 
The City Council Public Hearing has been laid over to Wednesday, January 15, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers, Third Floor.  
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Scott St. Martin (email) 
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